October 14, 2013



Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, ON
M4P 1E4

Attention:  Ms. Kirsten Walli,
                 OEB Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

RE:  Board File Number:  EB-2012-0458
        K2 Wind Ontario Limited Partnership;
        Decision and Order – October 8, 2013

As per the instructions of Edik Zwarenstein in the email to me of Tuesday, October 15, 2013, I am submitting this letter to ask that the Board allow the ACW Residents Group some additional time to file our cost claim in this matter.  

The Order sets a deadline of no later than October 21, 2013 for filing.  All but one member of the ACW Residents Group are farmers.  We are at the height of the harvest season.  We are all under significant time constraints.  We are therefore respectfully requesting that you allow us one additional week (no later than October 28, 2013) to file our cost claim in this matter.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Respectfully,




Anita L. Frayne
[bookmark: _GoBack]On Behalf of the Residents Group
